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30 April 2020 
 

 
 

MR. MICHAEL BARREDO 
Chairman 

Philippine ASEAN Paragames Organizing Committee 
 
Dear Mr. Barredo, 

 
In light of the present health crisis and the directives of the national 

government (DBM-National Budget Circular 580 and IATF ECQ/GCQ 
guidelines) to take certain actions to fortify our fight against COVID-19, we 

regret to inform you that the Board of Commissioners have decided, through 
Board Resolution # 733-2020 (copy attached for your reference), to 
withdraw its financial support to the hosting of the 10th ASEAN Paragames. 

 
However, we assure your good self that we shall honor our previous 

commitments to cover operational expenses for the first quarter. 
 

The PSC assures you of our continued support for our national para-
athletes on their other endeavors and within what is allowed by prevailing 
national guidelines. 

 
We hope for your kind understanding.  Thank you. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

WILLIAM I. RAMIREZ 
Chairman 
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